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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 December 2022 20:24

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2022/0947 FS-Case-471865514

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2022/0947

Address of Development: Clitheroe Cricket Club, Chatburn Road, Clitheroe

Comments: I’'m absolutely appalled at the prospect of “We Buy Any Car” taking up space across at the Cricket Club.
Aside from the eyesore that cars with garishly bright signs and stickers will cause, when there are events at the
Grammar School, Cricket Club or Pendle School, space for cars is in short enough supply as it is without this utter
nonsense. The fact that | wil | - ¢iscc- I

I the hope that the council might respect something as worthy as the local cricket club and not decide to
change its use. | also hoped that with 3 schools, a hospital, a sports club and a gym in the vicinity they would use
common sense to realise the area was busy enough. | hope now that | was correct. The road is ridiculously busy and
getting busier due to excessive house building in the town, without the added congestion this may cause. | strongly
suggest RVBC stop attempting to completely ruin our town, enough damage has been done already.



